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Sally Ward
KIRDFORD ROAD, 27, KIRDFORD ROAD, ARUNDEL, BN18 9EE

| Comment

I'm extremely concerned about this proposal due to the effect on community health and the local
landscape. There is plenty of evidence that shows undesirable chemicals being blown into people's
homes and farmland. The sheer enormity of the development is also if great concern as a 'blot on the
landscape' in very close proximity to a proposed housing development. In addition there is concern
about the numerous constant arrivals if lorries importing waste into West Sussex. More effort should
go into educating the community on reduce, reuse and recycling. I put out about a carrier bag of
landfill type rubbish every month. My next door neighbour with family similar size : numerous bags.
We cannot keep burying or burning our rubbish. Most people are appalled at unnecessary packaging
and more effort should be put into changing the source rather than building dangerous eye sores to
deal with it. Please consider the cause not the effect and please consider the effect of this chemical
spreading chimney on our community, farmland and landscape. Thank you.
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